
Kingwood High School         

Orchestra 

Dr. Christopher Reidlinger, Director 

Mrs. Elisabeth Hale, Assistant Director 

2014 Region 19 – North Zone – High School Orchestra UIL Solo and Ensemble Contest 

Dear Region 19 NORTH ZONE Director,  

Kingwood High School welcomes you to our campus on Saturday, April 12
th

 for our Solo and 

Ensemble Contest – Part II. 

Upon arrival, directors should check in at the Contest Office, located in Room 1211 of the Fine 

Arts wing.  Please have your principal-endorsed Form 1 documents completed for check-in.  Also, 

please be certain that all judging scores have numbered measures and your school name.   

 Unloading will take place in the circle drive in front of the main KHS entrance.  

Students will then proceed directly through the main entrance to the designated 

warm-up area (Commons).  No students will be admitted to the building through 

the Fine Arts/Gym entrance from the parking lot.  These entrances will be locked 

and unmonitored. 

 Bus Parking will be available in the student parking lot.  (See enclosed map.) 

 Schedule – As always, we hope to keep the contest on schedule.  Directors, please 

ensure that you arrive early enough to have all of your Form 6’s organized for your 

students.  Plan a strategy based upon the schedule given to you by Mr. Ben 

Gollehon (Region 19 UIL Executive Secretary) that will facilitate having your 

students at the right room 5-10 minutes before their scheduled performances.  

Please also monitor student behavior in the hallways to ensure successful 

performances for all involved. 

 Miscellaneous – Students MUST bring their own stools, rockstops, and other 

accessories. 

If you have questions concerning our campus or directions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Christopher Reidlinger and Mrs. Elisabeth Hale, directors 

2701 Kingwood Drive – Kingwood, Texas 77339 

(281) 641-6998 

christopher.reidlinger@humble.k12.tx.us 

elisabeth.hale@humble.k12.tx.us 


